
Body Zone 
Health & Fitness Club 

April 27, 2021 

WHEREAS, Matt Eguchi, owner of Body Zone Health & Fitness Club, is a third generation, 
lifelong resident of Watsonville; and 

WHEREAS, Matt has been a part of the Body Zone family for nearly 20 years, first as a 
member, then as an employee and, since 2012, as owner; and 

WHEREAS, Body Zone is run by a great team of seasoned employees, some who have been 
there for over a decade; and 

WHEREAS, Matt and the rest of the Body Zone team strive to create an inviting 
atmosphere, and want their members to feel as though they are at home and not 
visiting a corporation; and 

WHEREAS, Body Zone has many long-time customers, some whose families have grown, 
others who have left to college then returned, as well as those who have started 
their own businesses; and 

WHEREAS, Body Zone is always willing to lend a hand, including hosting fundraisers for 
family members of clients, donating to local schools and holding fitness events 
for youth; and 

WHEREAS, Matt appreciates the opportunity to give back to the community that has 
supported Body Zone for the last two decades. 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Jimmy Dutra, Mayor of the City of Watsonville, in the State of 
California, on behalf of the City Council hereby recognize Matt Eguchi and the entire Body 
Zone Health & Fitness Club team for their commitment to providing a family environment, 
where all feel welcome and safe while exercising. 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand 
and caused the Seal of the City of Watsonville to be 
affixed this 27th day of April, Two thousand and twenty 
one. 

WATSONVIL , CALIFORNIA 


